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19th Century Art (Boston, Feb 06)

David Ogawa

CALL FOR PAPERS

The Association of Historians of Nineteenth Century Art is seeking
papers for the session at the College Art Association Conference in
Boston, Feb. 2006:

New Directions in Nineteenth-Century Art History

(David Ogawa, Department of Visual Arts, Union College, 807 Union
Street Schenectady, NY 12308; ogawad@union.edu)

This nineteenth-century open session features papers by recent PhDs
and other young scholars or those new to the field. Preference will
been given to scholars who have never given a paper at the College Art
Conference.

..........................
David Ogawa
Department of Visual Arts
Union College
Schenectady NY USA 12308
tel: 518.388.7095
fax: 518.388.6567
..........................
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